
August 31, 2025 
“Come to Worship –Leave to Serve” 

Prayer Requests 
Our Missionaries 
Calvary Children’s Home – Staff & Children 
Delores Palmer & family – Homegoing of Leonard 
Mary Kelley – Recovery from hip surgery 
Nina Spears – Health  
Connie Teague – Health recovery 
Kerrie Bennett – Recovering from stroke 
Lucy Godfrey – Her sister, Bettina, health 
Harold Dolph – Granddaughter, Anna Kate (health) 
Diane Eley – Healing from back surgery 
James Townsend – Health recovery 
Connie Norton – Health 
Claudia Darby – Health 
Diane Spears - Health 
Don & Carla Rich – Cajamarca, Peru 
Jimmy & Jennie Clanton – Shut in’s 
Emily McCrickard – Shut in 
James Toland-Brown – Marines 
Jamie Carden – AirForce 

_________________________________________________________ 

Sunday School……………………………………………………………………10:00 a.m.  
Sunday Worship………………………………………………….11:00 a.m. & 5:00 p.m.                       

Wednesday Prayer Meeting……………………………………………………..7:00 p.m.                           

Facebook Live…………………………………………………………………………All Services  

_________________________________________________  
 

                                Nursery Workers                         

                                           August 31, 2025                         

                                   Sunday a.m. – Lea Ellen Rich 

                            Sunday p.m. – Fellowship Hall Service                

                                    
                           

              Homecoming Next Sunday 
                           September 7, 2025                                          

Service will begin at 10:30 a.m. Rev. Snyder Turner will be speaking, 
and our special singers will be Debra Perry & Jaidyn’s Call. We have 
Homecoming flyers near the organ, so let’s get the word out to 
everyone, including former Calvary members, if you can. (There will 
be no Sunday School, or pm service.) 
 
 ALSO, there is a sign-up sheet for Homecoming food. Please let us 
know what you will be bringing. This will be a great help as we 
prepare for the Homecoming meal.  
_________________________________________________________  

Reach the Unreached by Packing Shoebox Gifts. Through 

Operation Christmas Child, a project of Samaritan’s Purse, you can 
send Good News to boys and girls around the world who may have 
never heard the Name of Jesus. Please remember our “Operation 
Christmas Child” meets every fourth Thursday of each month, 
 (at 1 p.m.) here in the Fellowship Hall to work on the shoebox 
stuffers.  Information and donation jar are by the pulpit. If you have 
any questions, please see Cassie Karanovich.                         
 ________________________________________________________ 

Our Sunday evening services, now held in the Fellowship 

Hall, have been extended through the month of September. (If 
possible, everyone please bring a light refreshment.) Our devotion 
and fellowship will be a blessing. Please make plans to attend these 
services. 
_________________________________________________________  

“I can do all things through Christ which strengthens me.”                   

Philippians 4:13 – (This is one of Ms. Yvonne’s favorite verses.) 

_________________________________________________________ 


